
Working Together for SuccessK.I.T.K.I.T.
Keeping In Touch

27th March

As we end the Spring Term and look
forward to summer, I wanted to say a
heartfelt thank you. We really
appreciate your support and kindness. 

Beginning and end of the
school day.

Please can we remind you that children should not
be scootering around the grassed area in front of
school.
When waiting near the cars, please can children
not run around and be aware of moving vehicles.
We are drawing out a waiting area during the
Easter Break to keep everyone safe.
I’ve also had a request from our Y6 litter pickers.
They have noticed an increase in the amount of
litter they have had to pick up outside of school.
They have asked me to ask you to use the bins or
take the litter home.

Dog Friendly School
We welcome dogs when dropping
off and picking up from school.
Even staff dogs appear from time
to time! We do ask that all dogs are
on a lead, kept under control and
do not come through the school
gates.

Mrs Braybrook
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dates
Term 4 ends

Training day
Term 5 starts
FS Chick Day + Y3 Hunstanton Trip
Y5 Bikeablity

FS + Y6 NCMP visit

Bank holiday
Y6 SATs Week

FS Sacrewell Farm Trip
Class Photos
Term 5 ends

Term 6 begins
Miss Simpson’s class to Harry Potter
Mr Scrupps’ class to Harry Potter

Term 6 ends


